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22nd July 2025 
          
     
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

K-2 Cupcake Donation 
2025 Education Week 

 
On Thursday, 7th August, Engadine Public School is celebrating Education Week and having 
an Open Day. 
 
After our concert, there will be tea/coffee and a cupcake for all visitors. (A gold coin 
donation will be appreciated). 
 
We are asking if families from Kindergarten, Year 1 and Year 2 would be able to donate a 
plate of cupcakes for this event. We would also like your donation to be brought on paper 
plates or in disposable packaging so no returns need to be made.  
(In term 4, we will ask 3-6 for cupcakes for Grandparents day/Book week) 
 
Please bring your cupcakes to the CANTEEN on the morning of 7th August before 9:15am. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
Education Week Committee               Sara Swift 
                                                  Principal 
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